City of Roseburg

Memorandum
Date: October 14, 2024
To: Homeless Commission
From: Amy Nytes, City Recorder
Subject: Meeting Cancellation

With concurrence from Chair Larry Rich, the Homeless Commission meeting
scheduled for Monday, October 28, 2024, has been CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is to-be-determined.
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Amy Nytgélty Rec

Dated: ober 14, 2024



